
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0013

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 17/01/2022

Development:

Location :

The installation of an energy storage unit at an existing data centre facility. The development involves the 

placement of three ISO 40ft. shipping containers containing back up storage units at Keppel Data Centre, Citywest 

Avenue, Citywest Business Park, Dublin 24

4033, Citywest Avenue, Citywest Business Park, Dublin 24



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

19/02/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

   -          Where applicable all development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water 

Standards codes and practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

  -         Where applicable all development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water 

Standards codes and practices.     

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.      




